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May Bank Holiday Lunch
A HUGE thank you to all who donated, contributed food or came and enjoyed
the wonderful buffet at the Nachingwea Lunch on the early May Bank
Holiday Monday in aid of our Nachingwea Link.  This has become a keenly
anticipated annual social occasion in the village for both residents of
Stapleford and wider afield..

The expectant diners were hoping to sample Michelin style cuisine from
the Stapleford Link team of would-be MasterChefs. And they were not
disappointed.  A wide range  of dishes including Coronation Chicken to mark
the big event a few days later plus a variety of quiches and salads followed by
delicious desserts  was  served, all greeted with oohs! and aahs! of
appreciation.

An added bonus was the sale of home-made marmalade and a Tombola,
both of which proved extremely popular.

Over £1,450 (that’s £200 more than last year) was raised which will be
used both to provide school uniforms for the Special Needs children made by
the ladies who benefitted from the tailoring course we sponsored recently,
and to support students on educational courses.

Our photos (courtesy of Bill French) below and overleaf show some of
the happy diners.  Mary Cooper



2

STAPLEFORD - NACHINGWEA
LINK NEWS

Easter service at St Andrew’s, Nachingwea
THE photos on this page and the following two pages are of the Easter
festival in Nachingwea which was attended by many believers from different
churches (Photos from Kevin Bushiri).
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